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This term we have been thinking about                                            

unfinished journeys.  In our assemblies we have discussed 

the importance of finishing things that you have started.  This 

year our learning journey has been interrupted at different 

stages throughout the year.  This term we will be dedicating 

ourselves to the things that we have started so that we are 

able to look back on our activities and experiences knowing 

that we have completed them from start to finish.  

Finally, we would like to wish you all a happy and safe long              

weekend! 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
May 2021 
- Monday 3rd May   
  Early May Bank Holiday   
 
- Monday 17th—Wednesday 19th May 
  Year 6 School Journey to Sayers Croft 
 
- Tuesday 18th May   
  Music Masters Creative               
  Composition Workshop—Elephant Class 
 
- Monday 31st May   
  Spring Bank Holiday   
 

Half Term Holiday  
Monday 31st May—Friday 4th June 

 
 
June 2021 

- Tuesday 8th June 
  Music Masters Creative               
  Composition Workshop—Gorilla Class  
 
 

July 2021 

- Week beginning Monday 12th July   
  Sports Week TBC 
 

- Tuesday 13th July   
  Music Masters Summer Concert   
  2.45pm and 3.45pm  
 
- Thursday 15th July   
  Music Masters Graduation—Year 6 
 

- Monday 19th July   
  Carnival   
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 Partnership Pen Pals Project 

This term in PSHE, children 
from years 2 - 6 have had an 
exciting opportunity to           
become pen pals with a child 
at Bonneville or Stockwell            
Primary! In their letters, the 
children have been telling their 
new friend all about                  
themselves: their hobbies, 
their interests, their likes and 
dislikes, their ambitions and 
hopes for the future. This has 
been such a great chance to 
form new relationships and 
make new friends. The                  
children are so excited to                   
receive a reply to their letter in 
a few weeks time.   

                                      Year 5 Book Club 

It was so inspiring to see our three schools come together and to hear the                 

children's mature and thoughtful discussions about The Boy at the Back of the 

Class. Not only did the children share their opinions of the book, they also             

devised intelligent questions to ask one another. We cannot wait to hear their 

thoughts and opinions about our next book, The Girl Who Stole an Elephant.  

Book Club 

                                                                          Year 6 Book Club 

Book Club at Jessop Primary School is a lovely occasion which occurs every two weeks. Each             

meeting, all of the participants receive a chance to discuss with one another and with the                         

teachers (who also read the books) what we liked and disliked about the               

assigned text. This week in question, I enjoyed the book that we read greatly 

and saw it as an excellent opportunity to learn more about autism from a first 

hand account. Afterwards, we were shown three books and  read the blurbs of 

them - by one of the adults present - before voting on which would be the 

most fun to read next. 

Overall, it is an exceptional experience and a great way to encourage reading 

and learning. 

Oscar—Year 6 Blue whale  
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 Yeeeee Haaaaa! Horse Riding Lessons 

Year 5 children have begun riding sessions at the nearby Ebony Horse Riding school.  Children were 
taught how to care for horses, they were also taught about the different behaviours that horses 
demonstrate at different times of the day.  Having the opportunity to ride the horses was the most 
memorable part of this amazing session. We look forward to next week's session with Poppit,                 
Blossom, Splash and Co.  
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 Doing the Lambeth Walk 

Year 2's are comparing London to           
Tokyo.  To start this topic, we've been 
'travelling' through London, exploring the 
sights and all that it has to offer. We've 
used our fabulous art skills to draw maps 
of the city, paying great attention to               
precise location and detail. Later in the 
week, we'll be writing some mind blowing 
descriptions of the city using similes and 
metaphors.   
 
Watch this space....  

Ready, Steady, Action!  

As part of the 

‘Imagine a 

Story’            

Southbank 

project, Year 

4 children had 

to act out            

different parts 

of the story. 

They blew us 

away with 

their acting 

skills!  
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 Washing Line...Number Lines 

Year 3 children enjoyed working hard in 
the spring sunshine this week, when they 
took to the playground to make 'washing 

line number lines' so that they could  
compare and order numbers up to 1,000. 

Children learnt not only to place the                      
numbers in the correct sequence on the 
line, but also how to use their knowledge 
of fractions to place the numbers at an 

appropriate place along the line.                  
Well done Elephants and Gorillas! 

Circle Time 

 
Year 5 children working 

collaboratively during our 
outdoor PSHE session. 

They discussed the                  
importance of respect and 

how they can respect             
others around them.  

 
One of the children said: 

"Sometimes it is difficult to 
get beyond our differences 

but we all need to be           
appreciated for who we 
are and feel connected 

like we belong."  
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 Celebration Assembly  

Class RE Writing 

Butterfly Skye Johana 

Ladybird Josiah Kehlani 

Penguin Isabelle Ciaran 

Seal Soraya Lavelle 

Koala Iris Kameia 

Kangaroo Kiara Samir 

Elephant Alexandra Neveah 

Gorilla Kiara Niamah 

Tiger Noah Tianna 

Lion Alyssa Amira 

Gazelle Meysam Jahaana 

Polar Bear Selim Stefan 

Dolphin Caroline Marley 

Blue Whale  Jessica Yacoub 

Star Writers  

ATTENDANCE 
WINNERS 

 
Well done to 

Seal Class with 
97.7%                     

attendance.     
Ladybird Class 
came in second 
place with 97%,             

followed by           
Lion Class with 

94.6%. 


